
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

We welcome your support for the various ministries of our
church. Please drop off your donation at the 

Welcome Centre.

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday July 6 at 10am
Worship Service

Welcome                                                                                  John Tiessen 

Worship in Song                                                                     Small Group        

Community Prayer 

Scripture Reading                Gal 5:1, 13-25                        Willi Pankratz

Message                       “The Spirit and Freedom”             Pastor Daniel

Closing Song

Sending Blessing                                                                                                   

Within the Community...

Please pray for the MCEC
community of congregations.
This week we are praying for Toronto
Mennonite New Life Church. Pablo
Kim-Sun provides pastoral leadership
for this community. Pray for this
Spanish-language church community
on the east side of Toronto.

 June 29, 2025
Worship Service at 10:00am

MC Canada Gathering Report
Booklet
The report booklet is now available
online at:
https://www.mennonitechurch.ca/nati
onwide-events/Gathering2025

MCC Stories by the Shore
Sunday, July 6, 6:30pm-8:00pm,
Epp family property, Niagara-on-
the-Lake. Join MCC area directors
for Europe and the Middle East as
they share powerful stories about
MCC. Visit here to learn more.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Exp96vOcBC4
https://mennonitecentralcommittee.cmail20.com/t/i-l-fkyeil-itpmuruu-n/


Within Red Brick Church...

Within the Community...

Bridge of Hope
While Bridge of Hope continues to wait for a refugee family
from South Sudan, the house we were furnishing for them
is being used by other newcomers from Eritrea. All items
specifically collected for the Bridge of Hope family have
been stored in one room to await their eventual arrival. The
long delay means that their eldest child has now reached
the age of majority, which means higher sponsorship costs
and lower Canada Child Benefits for the family. If you would
like to join a Bridge of Hope meeting and participate in our
planning discussions, please come to Grace Mennonite
Church on Tuesday, July 8 at 7:00 p.m.

Ladies Breakfast on Thursday July 3rd at 9 a.m. at the Husky
Restaurant on York Road, NOTL. All ladies are welcome! For
info contact Linda Friesen (Henry).

The floral tribute today is in memory of Ella Bartel, our
mother, grandmother and great-grandmother, who went
to sing in the heavenly choir, 30 years ago on June 25, 1995.
We celebrate her talents, her joyful energy and her deep
and abiding faith.
Ben & Bonnie Bartel, Dick & Marlene Heidebrecht, and
David & Sharon, Dylan, Karter Heidebrecht

Family News

Westview Open House Fundraiser
We are looking forward to seeing you THIS Friday June 27
between 7-8:30pm for our Fundraising Open House at 124
Queenston Street in St. Catharines. Come for a time of
socialization, snacks, and a short program between 7:30 -
8:00 to learn about present activities and meet some of the
people who belong to our community. For more
information, please contact
convenerwestviewcf@gmail.com or call 905-687-4848

Pleasant Manor Niagara Women's Auxiliary
We are a group of volunteers who raise money for the
residents of Long-Term Care at Pleasant Manor. A Tradition
that started in 1977 when a Mrs. Willms started baking on
her own to raise money for things they needed in the
home. 
We hold two Craft and Food Bazaars a year, one at
Christmas and one in the spring. We advertise the events
for the whole community to come and enjoy. They can
also visit friends and loved ones in our Tea Room. It
encourages locals to come in to view our retirement home.
Money raised has gone to Montessori programs for those
with dementia, and other items needed for special events.
These programs and events help residents live a rich life.

Thanks to all who volunteer!
Anne Litke 
Chairperson 

Pastor Daniel will be attending the MC Canada Gathering
July 2-5  and will be out of the office. Please contact Julie in
the church office by phone 905-468-3313 or email
office@redbrickchurch.ca, if you have any questions or need
to get in touch.

Church Closed on Tuesday July 1
Please note the Church and offices will be closed on Tuesday
July 1 for Canada Day.


